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NEWSLETTER W/C 31.10.22

To Prime Parents of: 

To School Members: 

 
EMAIL




Westmoor Primary School

Dates for your
diary 

11/11/2022 -  

School Council to The

White Swan Centre


14/11/2022 -   Anti

Bullying Week


07/11/2017 -  

Reception visit to

library 


House Point Winners

Non-school uniform day

Last half term "green" house (Lindisfarne) were the winners of the half termly

house-points. Any children in this house can wear non-school uniform on

Friday 11th November.

Remembrance Day

Lest we forget

On Friday 11th November, school will gather at 11am for a remembrance

assembly in the hall led by Mrs Trundley. School Council will represent

Westmoor at the service at The White Swan Centre with Miss Cheetham.

School Councillors will be expected to wear school uniform, but may bring a

change of clothes for the afternoon in school, if they are in Lindisfarne house.

TRUTH OPPORTUNITY CELEBRATION



10/11/2022, 16:10 Sent Items | Schoolcomms

https://app.schoolcomms.com/messaging/sentitems/120294809 2/3

Christmas
Performances

Staff will be

communicating with

you via SeeSaw to

confirm the chosen

productions and

approximate running

times. These timings

will be added to the

diary which can be

found on the school

website. 



Fundraising

Muddy Fun Run:

£3091.20 Please send

in any additional

monies ASAP. Thank

you so much for your

efforts.

Hello Yellow:£178.16

Halloween Disco:£701

Jeans for Genes:£226



Christmas Fair

We are so grateful to

The Friends of

Westmoor for their

continued dedication

and hard work to raise

much needed funds for

our school. As this is a

small group of

volunteers with

families of their own,

tthis year, due to

Poppies

On sale in school

School Council members will be selling poppies (voluntary amount) in the

gazebo on the school yard from Monday. Two councillors will also sell poppies

on the Foundation Stage yard on the stage area. In addition merchandise is

also available for sale at specified prices.

Homework

Policy Shared

The homework policy has been shared with parents and is available on the

school website. Clear expectations for each year group are detailed within.

Please continue to work in partnership with school to ensure that your child

completes homework in a timely manner and has your support if required. As

always, if you have any queries, please do not hesitate to speak to the class

teacher.

Bentley & Ferrari

A well deserved treat!

Jamie, in Year 2 had such a surprise in school on Thursday. A green Ferrari and

a stunning Bentley arrived at school for Jamie to choose which one he would

like to travel home in. The photos and twitter feed from the company will be

shared next week, when when we have them. Jamie found a purpose for

writing and wrote to prestige car companies, expressing his interest to visit.

After visiting Bentley, he gave his favourite conker to the manager. This post

by Bentley went viral, hence the additional visit to school. 

Uniform Expectations

Thank you for ensuring that your children continue to come to school in school

uniform and unbranded sportswear. Children are proud to belong to the family

of Westmoor, as expressed by our shared uniform. Uniform can have the

school logo on from Emblematic, or equally be purchased from supermarkets

in the school colours. All donated uniform was passed to a pre-loved clothing

provider. However, they were seeking new premises. We will let you know as

soon as possible where this site will be and this will be added to the website

for your reference.

A reminder that children with long hair should have their hair tied back for

school. Thank you for working with us.
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circumstances beyond

their control, we will

be unable to hold a

fair. Staff will continue

to provide the usual

festivities within

school. Westmoor

Community Centre will

be holding their fair on

Friday 18th November

4pm to 7pm and we

will share their flyer

next week, should you

wish to take your

children.
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